4 February 2011
Subject: Reference Letter for Elibunny Family Child Care,
To Whom It May Concern:

It is with heavy heart that we write this letter, as we feel like we are losing a big part of our family. This is our
daughter, Paz's last week at Elibunny Family Child Care. Elizabeth and Lupe have been caring for Paz since
April 2008 when Paz was nearly 3 months old. Paz is now 3 years old and starting pre-school nearby.

From the very beginning, my husband and | have been very impressed with Elizabeth and her child care
program. She was the first child care provider we visited with, we then interviewed with others, but
enthusiastically came back to Elibunny because we were highly impressed by Elizabeth’s level of
professionalism and organization compared to the other caregivers.

Elizabeth takes the responsibility of child care very seriously and professionally, but more importantly, she has

such a caring, kind, and patient nature. Each day we were at such ease knowing that Paz was in a safe, secure,
and nurturing environment.

Elizabeth’s intensive knowledge about child care and child development is tremendous - she has taken
numerous courses in these fields, for both her license requirements and her personal interest and education.

Paz’s time at Elibunny has greatly helped her become this smart, curious, playful, funny, thoughtful little
person that she is today. We wholeheartedly believe that she will thrive in pre-school and beyond because of
the learning and socialization skills she has acquired during her baby-years at Elibunny.

Although we may be losing the daily contact with Elizabeth and Lupe, they will always be a part of our family!

Please feel free to get in touch with us if you have questions, maileenrv@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

D . Vlloons™

Maileen Villamor-Madrigal



